
Proposed Haul Route

Daniel Torres
Text Box
A haul route agreement will be required to mitigate the impacts of heavy truck traffic on the County roadways. The Department of Public Works (DPW) has been informed of this project. Any comments from DPW regarding the haul route agreement and haul route fee will be provided to the applicant once they are made available.


